
Minutes of the meeting of 

Annual General Public Meeting

on Thursday 31st May 2022 at 6.30pm,

at the Seeds of Hope, Overgreen Drive

Council Members: ( Chair) D Cole,D Wooley

In Attendance: 1 Members of the public

Clerk – Paula Coyle

Paula Coyle

Clerk  to Kingshurst Parish Council

1.

1.1

Welcome and Housekeeping

General housekeeping.

2. Chairman's Report

The chairman read out the report, beginning with thanking the previous

chairman Alvin follows“It is your behind-the-scenes work that we are thankful
for and especially for steering Kingshurst Parish council through the difficult time of
Covid, You have tirelessly given your time and resources to Kingshurst Parish
Council. We would be remiss if we did not thank you for your contributions”.



2.2

2.3

Chairman  thanked the marvelous job from the previous clerk Denise Milne

Welcomed new clerk Paula Coyle

Events 2021

Remembrance day went well and looking forward to this years celebrations

The christmas event was a good team effort from all the Councilors

The chair thanked all Councilors for the team effort that went into both events.

3. Public Participation

Members of the public mentioned, Kingshurst Parish Council public online
surveyJuly/September 2021 the outcome from the survey

https://0201.nccdn.net/1_2/000/000/097/1f6/resident-survey-results-2021.pdf

1, The community wanted more youth groups and opportunities for youth
employment.

a)The Chairman suggested that under the environment committee there will
be a sub committee for youth, and the elderly.

b) SMBC collaboration for more opportunities for adults in the Parish to
access further educational skills,and unemployment opertunites

4. Christmas 2022,

Event to be planned at the next Events meeting

5.

Chairman has asked to have more representation from the borough
Councilors, Cllr Donnelly to be invited to the next Full Parish Council Meeting

Thursday 14th July 22

Chairman has suggested Parish Councilors have fortnightly/monthly walks,
around the borough and report back anything that needs to be addressed

6. Commonwealth games

Residents have written to Cllr K,Grinsell regarding the graffiti in Kingshurst.

Clerk has spoken with Cllr Grinsell regarding the matter and has been assured
that SMBC are looking into this issue.

https://0201.nccdn.net/1_2/000/000/097/1f6/resident-survey-results-2021.pdf


SMBC are taking the lead on the Commonwealth event which is to be held at
Babbs Mill Tuesday 26th July from 8.30am

KPC have been asked to have involvement and to host an event alongside
SMBC, and help with promoting the event with our social media.

Cllrs  that would like to be involved and help out with this Commonwealth
event, need to let the Clerk know as soon as possible.

7. Any Other Parish Matters

None

8. Closed 7pm

9. Date of the Next Meeting:

To be arranged  – Location to be confirmed

Signed ........................................ Date ............................


